
FINANCE COMMITTEE MINUTES  

Friday, September 25, 2020  

10:45 a.m.  

Town Hall  

 
1. Call to order – Mayor Auxer called the meeting to order at 10:51. 

Committee members:  J. Auxer, J. Ford 
Visitors:  Barbara Thomas, Ruth Brown 
Staff Members: D. Nickerson, F. Welch, J. Haynes 
 

2. Reading/approval of minutes –  

Motion by J. Auxer to approve the minutes of the August 28, 2020 meeting.  
Motion was approved unanimously without discussion. 

3. Visitors – See 5.a below. 

4. Unfinished Business - None 

5. New Business  

a. Funding request from Rose Hill Cemetery Board   

B. Thomas and R. Brown described their ongoing efforts to maintain the Rose Hill 
Cemetery on High Street, including some issues they have had in determining 
exactly where the boundaries of the cemetery are.  They enquired as to what, if 
anything, the Town might be able to do to assist them. 

 
Motion by J. Auxer to recommend to Town Council that the Town attempt to 
have an official survey done to officially determine the cemetery boundaries, at 
a cost not to exceed $2500.  Motion was unanimously approved with no 
objections. 



 

6. Financial Reporting – No discussion. 

7. Mayor’s Report – None 

 

Mayor Auxer adjourned the meeting at 11:25 a.m. 

 
 Respectfully submitted, 
 J. Ford 


